
May 2022 Armwood Key Club Newsletter 

DCON has passed and our 2022-2023 board have officially stepped into 

their new officer roles! Thank you seniors for everything you’ve done for the 

club, we wouldn’t be where we are today without you.  

Congratulations to Alex Trinh for being our new Lieutenant Governor! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Scanning Books for Mrs.Widerberg - 

5/10 and 5/13 

School Beautification– 5/11 

Helping Mr.Ferrario Pack Up– 5/12 

Senior Goodbye Cards– 5/13 

AAPI Heritage Month Posters– 5/18 

MORE INFO ON BOARD OUTSIDE OF 

ROOM 231 

OFFICER CONTACTS 

President 

Haley Nuckles 

813-323-7440 

Vice President 

Kai Linder 

813-858-0657 

Treasurer 

Alan Martin 

813-378-7918 

Secretary 

Yaneska Solis 

813-863-8252 

Editor 

Mariam Bernardini 

813-947-1337 

Webmaster 

Ilma Siddiqui 

813-516-4960 

Public Relations 

Charley Snee 

813-278-2361 

 

CLASS DIRECTORS  

Sophomore Class Director 

Alondra Quiles Montijo 

813-458-5556 

Junior Class Director 

Allee Williams 

813-924-9200 

Senior Class Director 

Norah Carvalho 

813-690-3879 


